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Metropolitan King County Council
Transportation, Economy and Environment Committee

STAFF REPORT

	Agenda Item:
	8
	Name:
	Davin Simmons

	Proposed No.:
	2016-0505
	Date:
	December 6, 2016




SUBJECT

[bookmark: _GoBack]Proposed Motion 2016-0505 would confirm the Executive’s appointment of Karen Dawson to the King County Solid Waste Advisory Committee, who resides in District 9 and would represent manufacturers located in King County, for a three-year term that expires on September 30, 2019.

SUMMARY

The Executive has appointed Karen Dawson to a three-year term on the King County Solid Waste Advisory Committee, expiring September 30, 2019. Proposed Motion 2016-0505 would confirm this appointment.

BACKGROUND 

The King County Solid Waste Advisory Committee (SWAC) was established in 1984 per K.C.C 10.28 to advise and make recommendations to the county executive relating to:

All aspects of solid waste planning
The development of programs and policies concerning solid waste management and;
Solid waste management rules, policies or ordinances prior to their adoption

SWAC is a 15-member volunteer committee whose membership is comprised of a county-wide group of citizens who represent public interest groups, businesses, the wste management industry and local elected public offficials.Nominees shall be appointed by the county executive and confirmed by the county Council by Motion.   

Ms. Dawson would be appointed to represent manufacturers in King County. She is the Director of Marketing and Community Relations for Cedar Grove, a position she has held since 2012. She notes that she has attended every Cedar Hill Landfill meeting since November 2010 and that she works closely with the manufacturing side of operations at Cedar Grove. Her application materials note that she is especially passionate about solid waste and recycling issues in King County and is a neighbor of the Cedar Hills landfill. 

ATTACHMENTS

1. Proposed Motion 2016-0505 (Attachments are available upon request)
2. Transmittal Letter dated August 26, 2016
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